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MARCH 13, 2015 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 15/15 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION  
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) PROGRAM:  NEW CLINICS IN ILOILO 
CITY, PHILIPPINES 
 
Your Managers are pleased to report the further development of the Club’s PEME program. With 
immediate effect, the following clinics in Iloilo City, Philippines have been approved: 
 
SuperCare Medical Services, Inc. – Iloilo.  3rd Floor, Manfred’s Place, General Luna St., Iloilo City, 
Philippines. Phone No.: +63 33 335-30-96 to 97. Contact person: Joan S. Rafols, M.D. Email: 
joan.rafolsmd@supercare.com.ph.  
 
Iloilo PDS & Laboratory Center. No. 7 A. Mabini St. near corner Huervana St. Brgy. Railway, La 
Paz, Iloilo City, Philippines. Phone No.: +63 33 329-3275. Email: pdsilo@gmail.com.  Contact 
persons: Dyna L. Cardiel, M.D., Mary Joy P. De la Mota, M.D. and Michelle M. Angaray.  Mobile 
Nos.: +63 912 275 9638, +63 922 821 6835. 
 
Members are requested to note their records accordingly. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 


